
On Sunday 7th January we met together as a church to explore together about a Vision of 
Hope – our church’s vision for BiAerne and beyond. We considered together some of the 
challenges that we are facing in 2024 too, in order to meet the vision, we believe that God 
has given us.  
 
You can listen to the audio of our Jme together here 
hAps://www.holysaviour.church/vision/ 
 
Here are some of the graphics displayed to explain where we are at: 
 

 
 

https://www.holysaviour.church/vision/


People have been invited to respond using this form below, ideally by Sunday 28th January 
2024. 


